
Year 5


Parent Summary 

Spring Term
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English: 
In both reading and story writing children will look at structure, plot, language, and character. They will look at myths and legends from around the world as well short stories, non-chronological reports and poetry. Persuasive writing techniques will be studied and a variety of spelling strategies will be taught from the National Curriculum. 
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Mathematics: 

In Mathematics, the children will work on multiplication and division and mental arithmetic. They will use calculators to solve problems. Further work will be done on money problems and fractions and percentages. Calculators will be used in some problem-solving activities. 
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Science:
In Science, the children will learn about properties of materials and changes in state. They will also look at the water cycle including condensation and evaporation.

Computing Digital Literacy and Technology: 

In Computing, children will continue work on databases and spread sheets will be introduced. They will also plan and make their own video/movie using the iMovie app.
[image: image4.jpg]


Art & Design Technology:

In Art we will be linking our topic ‘Wild Waters’ to studying Claude Monet. We will look at elements of his art work to create our own watercolour pieces. 
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Topic:
Our Topic this term will be Wild Waters. Children will use maps, atlases, globes and digital/computer mapping to locate rivers within cities and counties in the UK as well as around the world. They will also use their understanding to describe how rivers are formed linking with our Science Topic.

PE:
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In PE we will be developing pupils’ physical fitness, co-ordination and skill level whilst actively encouraging a positive attitude towards both themselves and others.  This will be undertaken during invasion games and striking and fielding games. 
PSHE: 
This term the children will continue with online safety. They will also be exploring a wide range of emotions and feelings and how these are experienced in the body.
Please remember that this is just a brief outline of this term’s plans and does not include everything the children will be doing.

